
  

The Parish of the Holy Cross 

95 Nichols Road + Nesconset, NY 11767 + 631.265.2200 +  

www.pothc.org + www.facebook.com/pothcnesconset 

WE CELEBRATE EUCHARIST 

Monday—Thursday: 9:00 A.M. (Chapel) 

Saturday: 5:00 P.M. 

Sunday: 8:00 A.M. + 9:30 A.M. + 11:30 A.M.  

 

WE CELEBRATE RECONCILIATION 

Saturday: 3:45 P.M.—4:30 P.M.  

or call Father Michael for an appointment. 

WE CELEBRATE BAPTISM 

Baptisms are generally celebrated twice each month 

 at 1 P.M.  Please contact the Parish Office for more 

information. 

 

WE CELEBRATE WEDDINGS 

Couples should contact the Parish Office at least six 

months in advance of the proposed wedding date. 

LET ALL BE WELCOMED AS CHRIST! 

The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ– June 3, 2018 

Come and pray with us! 

VISION STATEMENT:  Holy Cross is a vibrant Catholic community striving to maintain a  

spirit of welcome to all, serving as a guiding beacon to nourish and sustain prayer, work and play. 

Take and eat, this is my body... 

Take and drink, this is my blood ... 
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We are here for you! 

Rev. Michael F. Holzmann 
Pastor 
 

Ms. Kathleen Reid 
Director of Religious Education 
 

Mrs. Mary Anne Mc Culloch 
Ms. Patricia Gyscek 
Co-Coordinators of Parish Outreach 
 

Mrs. Judith Pickel 
Pastoral Associate 

 

631.265.2200 + Fax 631.265.2229 + pothc@optonline.net 
Parish Office Hours:  Monday - Friday  9:00 AM - 4:00 PM  (closed 12:15-1:00 PM)  

Deacon Ralph Rivera 
Pastoral Minister 
 

Mrs. Elizabeth Shea 
Business Manager 
 

Mr. Brian Reich 
Director of Music Ministry 
 

Mr. Salvatore Finocchiaro 
Coordinator of Youth Ministries 

PASTORAL TEAM 

PASTORAL STAFF 

Mrs. Jane Wirth 
Parish Secretary 

Mr. Gerald Farrell 
Mr. Vincent Matula 
Custodians 

Mrs. Mary Inghilterra 
Weekend Sacristan 

Mrs. Mary Pannone 
Mrs. Rose Nastasi 
Religious Education Secretaries 
(hcreled@optonline.net) 

Dr. Vincent Mazurek 
Music Minister 

Mass Intentions Schedule 
 

Week of June 3rd, 9AM Mass 

Mon.  Ana Sypypkowska (living) & 

   Teresa Jankiewicz 

Tue.  Pat Grimaldi 

Wed.  Rinaldi Family 

Thu.  Henri-Robert Lamarque 
 

Saturday, June 9th, 5 PM Mass 

James A. Perry Jr., John Howley 
 

Sunday, June 10th, 10th Sunday Ordinary Time 

8:00 AM  William Donald 

9:30 AM  People of the Parish 

11:30 AM  Samuel & Paulette Caserto, Stephen 

     Pino, Victor Chersevani, Victor M.  

     Chersevani 

New Life  
in Christ 
New Life  
in Christ 

Scripture Readings for June 10, 2018 
 

  +  Genesis 3:9-15 

  +  2 Corinthians 4:13-5:1 

  +  Mark 3:20-35 

Mrs. Barbara Shipman 
P/T Asst. to the Pastor 

 

Celebrants for Next Weekend’s Masses 

       June 9th/10th 
  

   5:00 PM Fr. Michael 

   8:00 AM Fr. Kenan Peters  

   9:30 AM Msgr. Jim Vlaun 

  11:30 AM Fr. Michael  

Remembering Our Sick 
  

Almighty and Eternal God, You are the 

everlasting health of those who believe in You… 

  
Please pray for the sick of our parish, their  

families and caregivers: 

 

Edward Watts 

 

If you would like to have the name of your loved 

one listed for 4 weeks in our prayers for the sick, 

please contact the Parish Office at 631.265.2200. 
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30th Anniversary Thoughts 

Save the date!  Sister Act comes to Holy Cross on  Sunday, July 15th, at 7 PM! 

by Father Michael 
   This week my classmates and I celebrate thirty years of priestly ministry.  Our actual 
anniversary date is June 4.  It was Bishop McGann who ordained us at St. Agnes 
Cathedral in Rockville Centre in 1988.  My first Mass was the feast of Corpus Christi (the 
Body and Blood of our Lord), which happens to be the feast for this weekend.  It is a 
happy coincidence, but nonetheless a beautiful way to celebrate this milestone occasion.   
 
   It was a long and winding road to get to my ordination day.  After college, the seminary 
program was five years long. There were lots of courses I needed to pass.  For one who 
was never a great student, this was a bit of a challenge.  Beyond the academics, I had to 
demonstrate that I was balanced in my spirituality, able to integrate academics with 
pastoral settings, able to work with others, etc.   I suppose in the back of my mind when I 
finally reached ordination day, I thought I had learned everything I needed to be a priest; 
I was ready to go.  Yes, I did learn a lot, and yes, in some ways I was prepared.  But on 
another level, my ordination day was only the beginning.   
 
   It is remarkable how much my priesthood has taken on meaning because of the people 
I encountered through the years.  The parishioners at St. Elizabeth Parish in Melville had 
to be patient with me as I slowly learned all “my firsts” in that community.  Certainly, the 
young people I met at St. John the Baptist High School provided me an education in 
many ways for the seven years I was chaplain there.  And even now, after 30 years I 
continue to be formed and understand more deeply the ways in which I have been called 
to be a priest, servant, and pastor.  
 
   Preaching will always be my first love.  But, there are so many other occasions that are 
moments of grace.  Happy times and difficult moments are all opportunities to encounter 
the Lord.   And, I even get to be a part-time tour guide as I lead the parish on different 
trips to fun places.  Priesthood has its challenges, but it is also a gift beyond measure.   
 
   The nature of Diocesan priesthood is unique.  While there is a bit of a discernment 
process, the assignment of priests to a particular parish is always going to be a 
combination of the Bishop’s choice and the work of the Holy Spirit.  It is remarkable how 
beautifully it has always worked out (at least from my perspective, and I hope from yours 
as well).  I feel blessed to be here, and I cherish these years of ministry I share with you.   
  
   30

th
 Anniversary celebrations continue next weekend.  The Parish Picnic takes place at 

the Nesconset Gazebo by the library on Smithtown Blvd.  Remember to bring a blanket 
and a chair.  I’m sure it will be a great day for the parish.  I hope you can be there.   
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   Pray for Our Military 
 

 
 
 
 

  

  

 

We thank the men and women who serve in our military for their service.  We will 
continue to pray for them through 2018.  Please let us know at any time during 2018 if 
their service is finished, their title has changed, or you would like continued prayers 
through 2019. 
  
May God bless all who serve our nation.  Pray for Peace! 

LCpl. Richard J. DeKanchuk, USMC 
SR Anthony J. DeNicola 
Sgt. Daniel Frost 
MIDN Jonathan A. Goohs Jr., USNA 
WO Christopher Kaminsky 
Cpl. Michael Knipper, USMC 
Sgt. Ryan Mauldin 
Lt. Ryan Montvydas 
IT2 Jason Mulderig 

Angelo Joseph Catalano 
Adriana Emma Fernandez 

Rowan Nicole Lorenzo 
Layla Rose Payne 

Robert Thomas Pirog 
Luca Steven Snopkowski 

Liam Paul Zupka 

Holy Cross 

welcomes 

these children  

Baptized in May 

PARISH NEWS 

CONGRATULATIONS FATHER MICHAEL! 

 

 

As we continue to celebrate the 30th Anniversary of the 

Parish of the Holy Cross, we take time today to celebrate 

the 30th Anniversary of Father Michael’s ordination to the 

priesthood on June 4, 1988.   

 

Our parish has been richly blessed throughout the years,  and one of our many 

blessings has been the gift of Father Michael’s pastorate here.  Thank you, 

Father Michael, for your leadership, your kindness, your humor, your 

prayerfulness, your preaching.   

 

May God bless you with many more years of joyful priestly ministry, hopefully 

right here at Holy Cross!  Happy Anniversary! 
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30TH ANNIVERSARY PICNIC! 

 

   

Sunday, June 10th 

1PM - 5PM 
 

at the Nesconset Gazebo 
on Smithtown Boulevard 

(right after the 11:30 Mass at HC) 
 

 

Let us know if you can make it!   

We need a head count to order food!!! 

Join us for a fun day of food, music and kids’ activities!  

There will be fun for all ages!  Free for all parishioners and their families!  

Fun! 

Food! Games! 

Music! 

I/We will attend the 30th Anniversary Parish Picnic on June 10th! 

 

Family Name _______________________________________ 

 

# of Adults _____________   # of Children _____________ 

 

Please drop in the Collection Basket or at the Parish Office.  

 
There is a children’s playground 

and water park available, as 

well as a paved walking and 

biking path that can be used! 
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30TH ANNIV. PICNIC NEWS! 
 

Bring your own table and chairs or blankets as well as any 

side dish for yourselves, and we’ll provide the rest! 
 

But, we still could use some help in the following areas! 
 Do you have a pick-up truck or van?  Can you help transport equipment to or from the 

picnic on Sunday, June 10, either from 7 to 11AM or 5 to 8PM?  Helpers and lifters will 
be provided.   

 
 Would you like to be a crossing guard volunteer to work 1/2 hour with the assistance of 

Town Public Safety Officers?  Contact Linda Spahr at 631-252-0919 or 
spahrlin@optonline.net 

 
 Do you or someone you know own a business?  Would you like to be a sponsor for the 

30th Anniversary Picnic?  Contact Kim Loh Bodor at 516-996-2297 or 
akjlb23@optonline.net   

 
 Do you have any photos or memorabilia of events that took place at Holy Cross in the 

past 5 years?  If so, contact Kim at the number or email above. 

30TH ANNIVERSARY DANCE! 

 

SAVE THE DATE!  The Parish of the Holy Cross is celebrating its  
30th Anniversary with a  Dinner Dance!  

 
When:    Friday, October 19, 2018 
Where:  The Meadow Club, 1147  Route 112, Port Jefferson Station 
Time:     7 - 11 PM 
 
Tickets will be on sale this weekend after all the Masses.  The cost is $80 per 
person.  Plan to be with us as we celebrate this important milestone in the life 
of our parish! 
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Please mark your calendars for this year’s Shipwrecked Vacation Bible School at Holy 

Cross which will be held from Monday, July 9, through Friday, July 13, from 10 am to 1pm. 

 

Registration forms for campers can be found on page 11 of the bulletin or on our web 

page, www.pothc.org.  This is for campers only, specifically children who are entering 

grades K through 5 in the fall of 2018.  Please fill out the form and mail in your 

registration, or stop by the Religious Education office to register.    

 

Inquiries regarding this popular, exciting, summer program can be 

made at 265-2200 ext. 19. 

 

Also, please visit our donation board in the Atrium, and 

consider helping us with the needed supplies for our program! 

 

        The Rescue Team 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

HOLY CROSS TRAVEL CLUB 
There are two trips in the planning stages.  Although all details are not yet finalized 
and I am not taking deposits yet, I wanted to let you know what opportunities will be 
coming down the road. 
 

Overnight to Lancaster, PA to see “Jesus” at the Sight and Sound Theatre: 
 This trip will be a Thursday/Friday in late October or early November 
 Will include an evening performance as well as local sightseeing   
 More information will be available in next week’s bulletin 

 

11 Day Tour to see the “Passion Play” in Oberammergau, Germany: 
 May 19-29, 2020 
 Includes sightseeing in Frankfurt, Heidelberg, Lucerne, Innsbruck and Munich 
 Tour to be organized by 206 Tours   
 Cost is approximately $5,800 including airfare and all touring 

 
The cost of this trip is significant.  $500 Non-refundable deposit would be due in October, with an 
additional $1,000 due by the end of the year.  Although I am not looking for any deposits at this 
time, I am curious to see if there are enough people interested to make this trip feasible.  Please call 
the Parish Office if you think you might participate in this great pilgrimage.    

Fr. Michael 
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Welcome to Holy Cross Religious Education  
  
The Religious Education Office is planning ahead to the 2018-2019 Formation Year.  
We need your help so that we can adequately plan to meet the needs of our parish. If 
you have a child entering First Grade in September you need to register.  If you 
have recently moved to our parish you need to register in the parish.  Our program is 
“home based.”  Classes do not take place at the Church; rather they are held in the 
homes of our Catechists.  Because of this, there are geographical limits on who we 
are able to accommodate.  Please contact our office for more specific information. 
  

 First time registration needs to be done in person at our office. 
 Registration needs to be completed by June 15, 2018. 
 Office Hours: Monday – Friday 9:00-12:00 & 1:00-4:00 
 If your child was not baptized at Holy Cross you need to bring a copy of your 

child’s Baptism Certificate. 
 For those who are already part of our program, you need to re-register for 

the upcoming year.  Materials have been sent to your home early in May and 
they may be returned by mail.  Please note the deadline of June 15, 2018. 

  
A detailed outline of our program is available on-line or at our office.  But, there are a 
few important details to be noted. 
  

 Children must successfully complete each grade level to proceed to the next. 
 The Sacraments of Reconciliation, Eucharist, and Confirmation require a 

minimum of two years of preparation. 
  
Most importantly, we need to work together.  Faithful attendance at classes and 
parent workshops is essential.  As comprehensive and informative as our program is, 

this is only one part of your child’s faith formation.  The 
greatest thing you can do to nurture your faith and the 
faith of your child is to regularly be part of our Sunday 
Eucharist.   
  
The Catechism of the Church states that parents have 
the first responsibility for the education of their children.  
We are privileged to work with you in this task.  We 
thank you for your cooperation in allowing us to be part 
of your lives.  We look forward to a fruitful year where 
everyone, young and old, continues to grow in 
understanding the gift of our faith. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
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A Message from  
Father Michael 

 

If you are a business owner or 
are able to donate supplies that 
would be needed for the Parish 
Picnic or Parish Dinner Dance, 
we would love to hear from 
you.   
 
We are also looking for 
sponsorships to offset some of 
the expenses for these 
celebrations.  
 
Please call the Parish Office if 
you can help. Thank you! 

Anointing of the Sick 
 
You are strongly encouraged to receive this 

Sacrament if you are having upcoming surgery, 

are dealing with a chronic or debilitating illness, 

are suffering from addiction, mental health 

issues or frailty. 

 

The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick will 

be held this Sunday, June 3rd, after the 9:30 

Mass. 

REMINDERS 

Baby Bottle Fundraiser 
 

to benefit  

The Life Center of Long Island 
 

On Mother’s Day we kicked off the  

Baby Bottle Campaign.  

The weekend to bring the  

filled bottles back is 

June 16th & 17th.  
 

Your prayers and donation will make a big, 

positive difference.  Checks can be made 

payable to: The Life Center of LI 

  

Hearing Devices 
  

For parishioners who have difficulty hearing, 

Holy Cross has individual devices which can 

amplify sound.  They are simple to use and work 

for those who wear hearing aids and those who 

do not.  If you are interested in using one of 

these devices, please see the Sacristan or an 

Usher prior to Mass.  

Gluten Free Hosts 

 

For parishioners who have Celiac Disease 
or a gluten sensitivity, Holy Cross has 
gluten free hosts.  If you would like to 
receive a gluten free host during 
Communion, please inform the Sacristan 
prior to Mass. 

Remember “Kevin Bacon” 
 

Don’t forget to feed “Kevin Bacon” 
your quarters when you come to 
Mass on Sundays! Your donation 
benefits Heifer International. 
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    Father’s Day Mass Remembrance envelopes  
    may be placed in the collection basket.   
    Names of loved ones will appear in the  

    bulletin on Father’s Day. 

Hello everyone!  Are you in high school?  Do you want to make new 

friends as you play fun games and activities?  Do you want to build 

more of an understanding about yourself and your faith?  If you 

answered "Yes!" to any one of those questions, then you MUST 

check out the Holy Cross Youth Group!  You will be glad you did! 

 

If you made your Confirmation, then come with a friend and check out the wonderful 

opportunities the Youth Group has for you!  We would love to see you!   

 

The Holy Cross Youth Group is the perfect opportunity for you to continue to grow in your 

faith and build relationships with others in the parish.  Here are our upcoming youth events 

and happenings!  Take a look: 

 

 Sunday, June 3rd - We will have a Youth Night. All 8th graders are invited to join in 

on the amazing fun we have planned! :-) The event is in the Atrium from 6 to 8PM.  

 

 Saturday, June 9th - We will have a 5PM Youth Mass with the Core Band.  Then, we 

have a wonderful Youth Group Graduation event planned from 6 to 8:30PM in the 

Atrium.  All are invited to join us in honoring such amazing Youth Group seniors. :)  

Also, we have our Parish Picnic the following day, June 10th!  The Youth Group will be 

there in support of such a fantastic event! 

   

So, if you are thinking about coming to the church to see what we are all about… do it!  You will 

not regret it.  Come with a friend or family member, and join us as we continue to grow in the 

endless love of Christ. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you are thinking about joining us and you would like 

more information, then please do not hesitate to contact Sal Finocchiaro, Coordinator of 

Youth Ministries, at HCyouthgroup15@gmail.com or call the parish office.  Thank you! 

YOUTH MINISTRY 

FATHER’S DAY MASS REMEMBRANCES 

mailto:HCyouthgroup@hotmail.com
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Please print clearly / one per child 

  
  
Child’s Name: ______________________Age:_________ Date of birth: ___________ 
  
Street address: ________________________________________________________ 
  
City:___________________  Zip: ____________  Grade entering Sept. 2018_______ 
  
Home phone: _______________________   e-mail: ___________________________ 
  
Parish if not Holy Cross: _________________________________________________ 
  
Mother/guardian emergency contact # / cell # ________________________________ 
  
Father/guardian emergency contact # / cell # _________________________________ 
  
 Important:  Allergies or other medical conditions:  Yes / No  (please circle one) 
 ( if “yes” please fill out “Allergy Action Plan” form at time of registration. ) 

*** Under No circumstances may outside food be brought in. 
                                                   

           

  May request one name for a child to be placed with: 
  
         ________________________________________ 
         This is only a request.  
         Campers may be placed in same crew OR group.                                                                                                                          
         Siblings will be placed together if requested. 

  

   
 Photography release:  I hereby give / do not give  permission for my child  
 

 _________________________ to be photographed during the week at VBS.    
 

 (must circle one and sign)   ____________________________________________ 
  

 Fees: 
$60.00 for 1 camper 
  
$100.00 for 2 campers 
  
$140.00 for 3 or more    
campers 

July 9-13, 2018   10AM-1PM 

 

For Parish use only: 
Payments Made:  Date:__________   Amount:__________  Cash Check #______  
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Dear Friends:  

 

As we begin a New Year, I am writing to thank you for your support of the Catholic Ministries Appeal 

and for making my first year a great joy in this wonderful Diocese. With a grateful heart, I also ask for 

your prayers and support for this year’s Catholic Ministries Appeal, which brings Christ’s love and 

mercy to more than 600,000 people every year. 

 

Pope Francis has invited us to embrace our vocation as missionary disciples – to be the Hands of 

Christ’s Mercy. Our participation in the Catholic Ministries Appeal is an effective way for us to 

respond. As we support the good works of our Church, our hands serve as instruments of God’s love. 

 

Your gifts to the Catholic Ministries Appeal touch so many in our Diocese: children being formed in 

our Catholic Faith in our schools and religious education programs, seminarians preparing to be holy 

and zealous priests, candidates for the permanent diaconate preparing to serve our parishes, 

disadvantaged seniors who are often isolated and lonely, families in crisis including our immigrant-

refugee families who face so much uncertainty, our youth and young adults discerning their Catholic 

faith and their futures, people who are incarcerated, and those suffering from addiction.  

 

A donation to our Appeal will help to ensure that our shared vision for Dramatic Missionary Growth in 

our Diocese will have a firm financial foundation as we reach out beyond our Parish walls and into the 

“mission territory” to which we are called.   

 

I am grateful for your prayerful consideration of a gift to the 2018 Catholic Ministries Appeal.   

Together we can bring Jesus’ message of hope to communities, families and individuals.  

 

Thank you for your love for the mission of the Church.  I will be keeping you and your family in my 

Masses and prayers. 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

        
Most Reverend John O. Barres                                            

Bishop of Rockville Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT IS THE CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL MONEY USED FOR? 

100% of all money raised supports the Appeal and its essential programs and services across Long 

Island, touching each of our 133 parishes and more than 600,000 people.  Together, parishioners on Long 

Island reach many more people than one parish could ever do on its own.  There is no organization or 

body on Long Island that provides the breadth and depth of spiritual and social services to so many 

individuals and families as the Catholic Church.  Some of the areas include: 

•   Religious education for hundreds of thousands of students 

•   Affordable and safe housing for seniors, veterans and adults with mental and physical disabilities 

•   Food programs for seniors, low-income families and women and their children 

•   Youth, Campus and Young Adult Ministries 

•   Priests’, Deacons’ and lay leaders’ education and formation 

•   Faith Formation, including Baptismal Preparation, Pre-Cana and RCIA programs 

•   Hospital ministry to those who are ill and their families 

•   Prison Ministry 

•   Substance abuse services and day treatment programs 

•   Catholic Diversity Initiatives 

WHAT ARE SOME OF THE WAYS MY GIFT MAY BE USED? 

•   $25 may help pay the gas for a Meals-On-Wheels van to deliver food for a day.  

•   $50 may help pay for teaching materials for a volunteer Catechist. 

•   $100 may help care for a newborn in the Catholic Charities Regina Residence.  

•   $250 may help subsidize housing for a developmentally disabled adult. 

•   $1,000 may help support the formation of our Seminarians.  

Gifts are used to live and share our faith, care for God’s people and help to build God’s Kingdom.  For 

example, a gift of:  

 Here is an update on the status of the Appeal here at Holy Cross: 

  

  Goal    Pledges    Over (Under)   # of Donors   % of Goal         

   $65,000        $46,045      ($18,955)           211             70.8% 

  

When payments reach 100% of our goal, we receive a rebate of 20% or $13,000.  Please 

help your community and your parish by supporting the CMA!   

 

Brochures with contribution envelopes can be found on the bulletin table.  Thank you!  
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                                                         Graduation 

                                                   Speakers 

                                                 MAY  PRAY 
 

 

 

Colorado Mesa University has reversed its re- 

quirement that graduation speeches must be de- 

void of religious references after Alliance Defend- 

ing Freedom (ADF) contacted them on behalf of a 

student who was told she needed to keep com- 

ments about Christ out of her planned speech. 

University officials had told the graduate to “take   

out the last section where you state that you find 

comfort in Jesus’ words and cite a Bible verse.” 

 

Wrote an ADF attorney: “It is well established 

law (U.S. Supreme Court) that university 

officials cannot silence speech simply because 

it expresses a particular viewpoint, including a 

religious one.  When the school’s officials were  

confronted with what the law required, they  

quickly backtracked and allowed the student  

to speak freely.” 

 

“I share the concern and frustration that many 

Americans feel about situations where the pro- 

tections accorded by the First Amendment are 

not recognized or understood.  This problem has 

manifested itself in our nation’s public schools.” 

President Bill Clinton, 1995, “Memorandum on 

Religious Expression in Public Schools” 

 

                                Save the Date: 

                Saturday, June 30th, 10:00-12:00 

                   Rally for Religious Freedom 

                       St. John the Baptist H.S. 

                     Montauk Hwy., West Islip 

      Outdoor Public Witness Rosary @ 10:00 am 

                             Rally @ 10:30 am  
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www.cffor.org 

PARISH OUTREACH 

Homebound and 
Hospitalized 

 

Are you, or someone you know in the 

parish, homebound or anticipating an 

operation or treatment for cancer?  We in 

Holy Cross are eager to know, in a more 

personal way, our parishioners who are 

homebound or hospitalized.  Often, we do 

not hear of a person’s illness or inability to 

join us for Sunday Mass.  Please call  

265-2200 ext. 13 or stop by the office 

to let Parish Outreach know of these 

parishioners who are so special to us.  

We really depend on you. 

 

Parish Outreach sends 

cards, on behalf of our 

parish, to those who are ill 

or hospitalized.   Our 

homebound folks receive 

friendly telephone calls by 

Outreach volunteers to keep 

up the connection and to assess ways the 

parish can be present to these loved 

parishioners.  At Advent and Easter time a 

volunteer will visit them and bring a gift 

from the parish community.  Eucharistic 

Ministers are also available to bring 

communion to the homebound who desire it. 

 

These are some of the ways Holy Cross 

reaches out to the homebound and 

hospitalized.  Please help us by contacting 

Parish Outreach or a member of the 

Pastoral Team if you know of anyone we 

can serve in their time of need. 

RELIGIOUS FREEDOM 
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CASH CALENDAR 

Parish of the Holy Cross 
June 2018 Cash Calendar 
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Saturday, June 2nd        2:00 PM 

 CHORAL CONCERT       Worship Area 
 HOLY HOUR         3:45-4:45PM  Worship Area 
 LEVEL 1 BLESSING     5PM Worship Area 
 

Sunday, June 3rd        All Masses 

 LEVEL 1 BLESSING       Worship Area 
 CAR WASH PRE-SALE 9:30 & 11:30AM   Atrium 
 ANOINTING OF THE SICK  10:30AM Worship Area  
 FR. MICHAEL’S 30TH ANNIV. MASS 11:30AM  Wor. Ar. 
 YOUTH NIGHT          6-8PM  Atrium  
 

Monday, June 4th            6:00 - 8:00 PM 

 LEVEL 8 CONVERSATIONS     Atrium 
 

Tuesday, June 5th            10:00 AM 

 IN STITCHES         Fr. Joe Room 
 ALPHA         6:30PM Atrium 
 

Wednesday, June 6th       11AM - 2:30 PM 

  SENIORS           Atrium 

 CONFIRMATION RETREAT     6-8:30PM Atr., Wor. Ar. 

 

Thursday, June 7th        10:00 AM 

  SCRIPTURE STUDY       Fr. Joe Room 

 LEVEL 8 CONVERSATIONS    6-8PM Atrium 

 

Saturday, June 9th        10 AM - 2 PM 

 EAGLE SCOUT CAR WASH     HC Parking Lot 
 YOUTH GROUP GRADUATION MASS  5PM Worship Ar.  
 YOUTH NIGHT        6-8:30PM Atrium 
 

Sunday, June 10th        1:00 - 5:00 PM 

 PARISH PICNIC            Nesconset Gazebo 

MEETINGS THIS WEEK 

Congratulations to the following  
May Cash Calendar Winners!  

CASH CALENDAR 

Next weekend, June 9th/10th, 

at the Offertory we will also be 

collecting for our Renovations  

and Major Repairs fund. 

 

Thank you for your support of 

this important collection! 

SPECIAL COLLECTION  

5/1/2018 $50.00 Frank Garguilo

5/2/2018 $50.00 Pam & Tim Cotter

5/3/2018 $50.00 Janet Talay

5/4/2018 $50.00 Jo Wentzel

5/5/2018 $50.00 Diane Marley

5/6/2018 $50.00 Patricia Quinn

5/7/2018 $50.00 Gabrielle Behette

5/8/2018 $50.00 Janet Talay

5/9/2018 $50.00 Diane Marley

5/10/2018 $50.00 Constance Lipnicki

5/11/2018 $50.00 Joseph Lescinski

5/12/2018 $50.00 Ron Murphy 

5/13/2018 $500.00 Jaclyn Cotter

5/14/2018 $50.00 Joseph Campanelli

5/15/2018 $50.00 Barbara Walsh

5/16/2018 $50.00 Thomas Rorick

5/17/2018 $50.00 Michael O'Connor

5/18/2018 $50.00 Joseph Lescinski

5/19/2018 $50.00 Janet Talay

5/20/2018 $50.00 Arlene Pisapia

5/21/2018 $50.00 Daniel Calia

5/22/2018 $50.00 Kathy De Weever

5/23/2018 $50.00 Lisa Miller

5/24/2018 $50.00 Anthony Fumai

5/25/2018 $50.00 Nancy Buonora

5/26/2018 $50.00 Catherine Wright

5/27/2018 $50.00 Sisters of St. Joseph

5/28/2018 $50.00 The Duminuco Family

5/29/2018 $50.00 Joseph Lescinski

5/30/2018 $50.00 Jaclyn Cotter

5/31/2018 $50.00 Mary Robinson c/o Donnelly

5/1/2018 $50.00 Frank Garguilo

5/2/2018 $50.00 Pam & Tim Cotter

5/3/2018 $50.00 Janet Talay
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5/13/2018 $500.00 Jaclyn Cotter
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5/17/2018 $50.00 Michael O'Connor
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5/17/2018 $50.00 Michael O'Connor

5/18/2018 $50.00 Joseph Lescinski
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5/23/2018 $50.00 Lisa Miller
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  Date   Amount    Name 
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